
Fire Department
Charter Township of White Lake

To: Board of Trustee Officials

From: John Holland, Fire Chief

Date: 08/31/2023

Re: Official Swearing in of Firefighter Brent Ludwig and Brendon Hanifen

The Fire Department is requesting the following personnel to be recognized for successful completion

of their one (1) year probationary period, and official swearing in and badge pinning:

Firefighter/EMT- Brent Ludwig

Firefighter/EMT-Brendon Hanifen
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John Holland
Fire Chief


